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Friday 4th April 2025  

 

Dear Parents/carers,  

As we approach the final full week of the Spring term, we have been blessed with beautiful weather. 

A huge thank you to everyone who helped with our Eid event this week—it was a wonderful 

afternoon, truly reflecting the joy of coming together as a school community. 

We are looking forward to welcoming you again on Wednesday, 9th April, from 2pm to 4pm in our 

Infant Hall for our shared Easter event. We hope you can join us in celebrating this special time. 

Next week, as we enter Holy Week, we invite you to attend our class-led Stations of the Cross 

reflection services. This afternoon, Year 5 and Year 6 visited church to take part in the Stations of 

the Cross, where Father Peter guided them through a meaningful period of reflection. 
 

At the end of this term, we will be saying goodbye to Mr Wall, who will be leaving us next week. We 

would like to express our heartfelt thanks for his dedication and hard work at St Anne’s, and we wish 

him every success in his future roles.  
 

Reminders:  

• Monday 7th April- EYFS and Y1 Stations of the Cross 9.15am in our infant hall  

• Tuesday 8th April- Y2 and Y3 Stations of the Cross 9.15am in our infant hall   

• Wednesday 9th April- Easter Big Lent walk, Easter bonnets and our celebration event in our 
infant hall 2pm-4pm.  

• Thursday 10th April – End of term for 
children school closes at the following times:  

• Nursery collection at 11.45 

• Reception collection at 12.50 

• Y1 and Y2 collection 12.50 

• Y3- Y6 collection 1.00 

• Parking, a number of registration plate 

details have been passed onto the police and 

Liverpool City Council due to illegal parking 

and blocking of driveways. Please park 

respectfully at all times and take note of the 

signage around school.  

• We return to school for Summer term on 
Tuesday 22nd April at 8.40am. 

 

Thank you for your continued support  

 

Mrs G Murphy               Mrs C Keegan  

Head Teacher               Deputy Head Teacher  
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